

NORWOOD RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

Held at 7 Coke St, Norwood on Wednesday, July 14th, 2021

Present: Ian Radbone, Tom Smith, Rowena Dunk, Chris Francis, Alison Wood

Meeting commenced at 7:40pm.

Previous minutes:

The minutes from the previous committee meeting were accepted as a true and factual record by those committee members that were present.

Matters arising:

- Alison has placed a sealed folder in the mall newsletter holder to protect against rain.
- NRA to investigate 40 km/hr bin labels similar to Kensington.
- Proposed projector upgrade – decided to wait until a possible grant may be accessed.

Treasurer report:

- \$50 in membership fees for 2021/22 have been received.
- Annual financial report has been produced. To be sent out with AGM agenda (along with President's report).

Activities:

- Ian attended the recent CASA meeting.
- Ian made a submission on the 40 km/hr proposal.

Advocacy:

- Nothing for this month.

Media:

- Nothing reported.

Newsletter:

- Each committee member has done letterbox drops of the most recent newsletter.

Meetings:

- AGM
 - Need to check tech requirements for Sandy Wilkinson's presentation.
 - Reports to be sent in advance and put on website.
 - Sue Whittington to be asked to run the elections.

Membership:

- Motion to restrict the sending of newsletters to members only was passed but the consensus was to delay this until ex-members have been contacted and encouraged to re-join.

Other Business:

- Rowena requested that the NRA make a donation to the National Trust. Since we have raised considerable funds through jam sales – primarily through Rowena – this was considered reasonable. A motion to donate \$100 was passed.

Next Meeting: Wednesday 11th August at Chris's.

Meeting closed at 9:05pm